



PRESIDENT VICE PRESIDENT SECRETARY/TREASURER NEWSLETTER EDITOR DALE RUPP DICK WICKLUND ROSEMARY FRANK EUGENE FRANK

653-1054 777-9142 451-8187 451-8187

NEXT MEETING - MONDAY - JUNE 12th

7:30 P.M. LAKE ELMO AIRPORT

A REALLY GREAT time is planned for CHAPTER 54 MEMBERS!

PROGRAM CHAIRMAN STEVE OGBORN, invited BALLOONIST BOB

FRIERWEILER to attend our meeting. His presentation alone
would be great - - - BUT - - - BOB has agreed to bring
his balloon and equipment!!

LET'S ALL BE THERE!

Your NEWSLETTER EDITOR GENE FRANK had the fun of showing off to friend and former CHAPTER 54 member, BOB HILLIARD - AKA - THE TEXAS FLASH - - - by giving him a complete demonstration ride in the RV6. "Complete" with barrell rolls and loops!!

BOB loved and hollers "YA HOO" to ALL CHAPTER 54 members!

THIRD ANNUAL YOUNG EAGLES DAY

SATURDAY

JUNE 10th

WE'VE GOT THE KIDS!

WE NEED THE VOLUNTEERS!

EVERYONE IS NEEDED!

Pilots, crowd control etc.

PLEASE call yours truly, COORDINATOR GENE FRANK

at 451-8187.

WE NEED YOU.

Let's get together for som fly ins and pancakes this summer. There sure are plenty to choose from See the attached list and

I WILL SEE YOU ON THE FLIGHT LINE!

Gere

MINUTES

FOR MEETING HELD ON MONDAY, MAY 08, 1995

The MAY meeting was brought to order at approximately 7:30 PM by PRESIDENT DALE RUPP with 13 members present.

We had two visitors from CHAPTER 1013 at HOLMAN FIELD. They accepted our invitation to join our chapter.

WELCOME CRAIG BOWER

WELCOME CRAIG BOWER WELCOME DAN DOURNEY

15 of our members attended our WORK PARTY to OSHKOSH. Members worked on the two large exhibit hangers being built on the east end of the main auto parking lot. They will be "in use" during the convention for indoor commercial exhibitors and during the remainder of the year, they will house the EAA AVIATION FOUNDATION AIRCRAFT COLLECTION.

A welcome addition to OSHKOSH.
THANKS! VOLUNTEERS!

for a job well done!

As you know, STEVE WITTMAN, and his wife died in a plane accident. A memorial service was held at the AIR ADVENTURE MUSEUM on SATURDAY, MAY 06, and some of our volunteers to the work party attended this service.

DICK WICKLUND gave us an update on the new venture - a MINNESOTA AVIATION MUSEUM. It takes lots of planning, therefore, lots of meetings. THANKS! DICK! for attending and for keeping us informed.

Our meeting was then turned over to our PROGRAM CHAIRMAN, STEVE OGBORN, who introduced our guest speaker, MARLAN PERHUS, from the FAA. CHAPTER members enjoyed a very interesting discussion on a number of topics including, the Wings Program, Ramp Checks, Ultra Lights, and a Pace Program. MARLAN said this Pace Program is a plan to bring your plane to a designated inspection area. They will check over the plane for any problems but no violations will be cited. What a plan! Highly welcomed by members!

THANKS! MARLAN! for a great presentation. Hope to see you again. Our meeting was then adjourned.

Cash on Hand: \$880.78

Respectfully submitted,

Assmy Made